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Dear Joint Committee on Ways and Means Subcommittee on Transportation and
Economic Development,

SB 256 Relating to Willamette Falls navigation infrastructure.
| am concerned about the effect of rebuilding the locks affects on Lamprey. The
Willamette Falls is one of the last strong holds of Lamprey to be harvested by Native

American Tribes. How are Lamprey going to be protected? Lamprey's are an
important species to the Ecosystem.

Thank you for your consideration of this important issue to Native Americans.

Cyndi Karp
Ecosystem Advocate
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